
From: Peter Waldren <peter.waldren@carneysweeney.co.uk>  
Sent: 25 August 2022 09:03 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Rahma Dwimunali <rahma.dwimunali@carneysweeney.co.uk> 
Subject: 221857 - Symonds Yat Services, Whitchurch, Ross-On-Wye, Herefordshire, HR9 6DP 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Our client, the applicant, has instructed us to withdraw the above referenced planning 
application.  We would like to thank you for your efforts to date and would be grateful if you 
could update your records accordingly.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Peter Waldren 
Director 
 
Tel:               07519 911 394 
Email:          peter.waldren@carneysweeney.co.uk  
Address:     Brunel House, 2 Fitzalan Road, Cardiff, CF24 0EB 
 

 

 
 
Birmingham Cardiff Exeter London 
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